CORRESPONDENCE
9/9/2020
DOCUMENT NO. 06195-2020

Jacob Veaughn

From: Jacob Veaughn on behalf of Records Clerk
Sent: Wednesday, September 9, 2020 8:54 AM

To: 'j.issues@live.com’

Cc: Consumer Contact

Subject: RE: Protect our solar rights! Docket: 2020-0000

Good Moring, Jim Dunn

We will be placing your comments below in consumer correspondence in Docket No. 20200000 and forwarding your
comments to the Office of Consumer Assistance and Outreach.

Jacob Veaughn

Commission Deputy Clerk |
Florida Public Service Commission
2540 Shumard Oak Boulevard
Tallahassee, Florida 32399
Jacob.Veaughn@psc.state.fl.us
850.413.6656

From: j.issues@everyactioncustom.com <j.issues@everyactioncustom.com>
Sent: Tuesday, September 8, 2020 4:33 PM

To: Records Clerk <CLERK@PSC.STATE.FL.US>

Subject: Protect our solar rights! Docket: 2020-0000

Dear Florida Public Service Commission,

| hope you will quickly put a stop to this money grab by utilities. | installed solar panels on my roof four years ago
because | consider myself an environmentalist, not for the money. But the changes in net metering that the utilities
want will prevent installations by people who might not be able to afford it otherwise. In the end will be anti-
environment for a different reason.

Please either continue the current net metering formula, or improve upon it by allowing a period longer than an year
before forcing the wholesale price sale of one's reserve.

Sincerely,
Jim Dunn
694 Middle River Dr Fort Lauderdale, FL 33304-3572





